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                SEPTEMBER: 
30th:  Jump Rope for Heart 

money due 
 

OCTOBER: 
9th:        Report Cards go home 
12th          Pre-K and 1st grade Pumpkin Patch 
12th, 13th:  Parent/Teacher Conferences 
13th:        Kindergarten Zoo Fieldtrip 
 
 

 

       

If you pick up kids in the 4th-6th grade car rider line, please continue to pick your 

children up there even if the older sibling has an activity they stay at school for.  

We need to be consistent. 

From your Student Council:   

Reminder: Can food drive ends Wednesday, 

September 30th.  Bring non-perishable foods, such as 

macaroni and cheese, stuffing, cake mixes, canned 

food, etc.  Winner get a  pizza and pop party.   

Upcoming Events:  The kick off to bully prevention 

week starts Wednesday, October 21st. 

Red Ribbon Week:  October 26th-30th 

Details coming soon. 

We will need all JRFH monies turned in to the office by 

Wednesday, September 30
th

.  Online donations can continue 

after 9/30 if necessary.  JRFH parent volunteers needed t help 

during our JRFH events (during PE) on Monday 9/28 and 

Tuesday 9/29.  Parents are welcome to come for their own 

child’s PE class time to help or can spend as long as they can 

volunteering to help organize the students during their play 

rotations.    

Group B teachers have PE on Monday: Guinn, Dunlap, Taylor, 

Villines, Fleming, Phillips, Hagood & Lewis. 

Group A teachers have PE on Tuesday:  Pierce, Rutledge, 

Woodmansee, Hilligoss, Meadows, Dotson, Charlesworth & 

Lawson. 

9:10-9:50 2
nd

 Grade 
9:50-10:30 3

rd
 Grade 

10:30-11:10 4
th

 Grade 
 
11:50-12:30 Pre-K 
12:30-1:10 Kindergarten 
1:10-1:50 5

th
 Grade 

1:50-2:30 1
st

 Grade 
2:30-3:10 6

th
 Grade 

 
Thank you for supporting the American Heart Association! 

Mrs. Croston 

UNLESS IT IS AN EMERGENCY, TRANSPORATION CHANGES WILL NOT BE PERMITTED AFTER 2:30.  TRY TO BE 

PROMPT AND CONSISTENT WHEN PICKING UP AND DROPPING OFF YOUR CHILDREN.  

 ALSO, MEDICATION MUST BE PROVIDED BY THE PARENT.  THIS INCLUDES PAIN RELIEVERS AND COUGH 

DROPS.  THANK YOU. 

Care closet is low on clothes.  If you have gently used size 6 to 10 girls or boys clothes, we could use them.  We are 

specifically low on girls clothes.   

If you are collecting box tops, we need those turned in by October 28th for them to count for this semester.     

6th Grade Starbase: October 1, 8, 22, 29, and November 5th and 10th.   

 


